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Hot Lunch 

Monday,  March 12- 
Fettuccine Alfredo, broccoli 
and fruit

Wednesday, March 14 - Chili, 
Salad, and Fruit

Friday, March 16 - Pizza, fruit, 
dessert

We'll be looking for hot lunch 
servers for several dates in 
April. Please consider helping 
out!

Mission Of fering

Each Wednesday morning 
we have an all-school 
chapel service in the 
sanctuary at about 8:20. All 
are welcome to join us! We 
will collect a mission 
offering on Wednesdays. 
The offering will be sent to 
the WELS Apache Mission in 
Arizona. 

Family Night

We will be having a "Family Night" on Friday, March 16, 
from 6:30-7:30. Students and their families are encouraged 
to attend! This will be our welcoming for the Uhers. We will 
have some fellowship time and snacks/ refreshments. 
Please put this date on your calendar and plan to join us!

Examinat ion

The examination of our 8th 
grade confirmation class is 
being held again this Sunday. 
Each week they will be 
helping us to review one of 
the chief parts of the 
Catechism. This week, the 
examination will take place 
in the 8:30 AM service. 

Confirmation will take place 
in the 11:00 service on 
Sunday, March 25. Pray for 
our confirmands as they 
prepare to make their 
promises to be faithful!

Welcome, Mr. and Mrs. 
Uher

Hello! I am Mr. Eric Uher 
(pronounced YEW-er) and I 
am blessed with the 
opportunity to serve God?s 
people at Beautiful Savior 
Lutheran School as a 
long-term substitute for the 
remainder of the school 
year. 

I was born in Watertown, South Dakota, where both of my 
parents served as WELS teachers. In 2001, my parents took 
a call and our family moved to Waukesha, Wisconsin. I 
attended Mount Calvary Lutheran School in Waukesha 
where I had both of my parents as teachers! I spent my 
secondary years at Wisconsin Lutheran High School in 
Milwaukee. I spent the past 4.5 years in New Ulm, 
Minnesota studying at Martin Luther College. In July of 
2017, I married my high school sweetheart, Hannah, who 
also attended MLC. This past December, we both 
graduated. I studied Elementary Education and Secondary 
Social Studies Education. Hannah studied Secondary 
Chemistry and Life Science Education. We wait with eager 
anticipation for Assignment Day in May where we will f ind 
out where God - in his wisdom - will send us to serve in the 
mission f ield.
Some of my interests include: playing and coaching soccer, 
going to music concerts, playing guitar, designing strategy 
board games, watching football and basketball, and eating 
at local restaurants with my wife.
Hannah and I are both excited to move to Cincinnati for the 
next few months and look forward to meeting the family at 
Beautiful Savior. May our gracious God bless and keep us 
all close to him!



Important  Dates

Friday, March 16 - Family Night

Wednesday, March 21 - Parents' Day

Sunday, March 25 - Confirmation Day

Things to help our school

Some of the things that we do every day can end up benefit ing our school. Here are some 
of them:

Box Tops 4 Education - save these labels and bring them to school

Kroger - l ink your Kroger Plus Card to our Beautiful Savior account. If  you don't have an 
account, create one at www.krogercommunityrewards.com

SchoolStore.net - Use our school ID 130480 for purchases through SchoolStore.net

Office Depot - Use our school code 70077227

Singing Schedule

The f irst and second graders are singing in the 7:00 service this week Wednesday, March 14. 
The seventh and eighth graders are singing in the 8:30 service this Sunday, March 18.  
Please join us for worship and singing! Please let your child's teacher know if  he or she will 
not be able to attend. 

Lenten Services

Mid-week Lenten Services continue this week Wednesday, March 14. We will have 
Wednesday evening Lenten services each Wednesday for the next two weeks. Services will 
be at 3:30 and 7:00. If  your child will be attending the 3:30 service, please make sure there 
is an adult with them. 

Parents' Day

We would like to invite all parents to join us for Parents' Day on Wednesday, March 21. 
Parents are invited to visit the classrooms for a normal day of classes. Feel free to come for 
half  an hour or for the entire day! 

Parents' Day will also feature "Family Lunch." There will be no hot lunch on that day. Family 
members are encouraged to bring lunch to eat with the students. Bring fast food 
(McDonald's, Wendy's or Subway, etc.) to share with your child, or bring a sack lunch to eat 
with them.  Preschool, kindergarten, f irst and second graders eat lunch from about 
11:30-12:00. Third through eighth graders eat lunch from 12:05-12:30.

Easter Break

Our Easter break is the week after Easter this year. There will be no school on Good Friday, 
March 30 and no school April 2 - April 6. Classes will resume on Monday, April 9. 

Please keep in mind our worship schedule for Holy Week includes Maundy Thursday, March 
29, and Good Friday, March 30, both at 7:00 PM.  Easter Sunday services are at sunrise, 8:30 
and 11:00. There is an Easter breakfast for all between the services. 


